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OFFICIAL MINUTES 

OF THE MEETING OF THE 
ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD 

CITY OF PITTSBURG, KANSAS 
December 1, 2020 

 
A Regular Session of the Active Transportation Advisory Board was held at 12:00 p.m. 
on Tuesday, December 1, 2020 at City Hall or via Go-To Meeting, Chairperson - Darrell 
Pulliam, John Robb, Dick Horton, Reno Cecora and Erin Fletcher were present as well 
as Kim Vogel, Director of Parks and Recreation and Cameron Alden as staff liaisons, 
Vice Chairperson – Debra Anthony, Deborah McGeorge, was not in attendance.   

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – November 3, 2020 – The meeting was called to order at 
12:05 p.m.  On motion of Horton, seconded by Cecora, the minutes of November 3, 
2020 were approved as submitted. 

PROJECT UPDATES – Cameron Alden gave a brief update on the North Medical 
District sidewalk project, the East Quincy Road Project, and the Railroad track project.  
The 4th Street Bridge Project is a KDOT project and at this time Cameron doesn’t have 
an update.   
 
SUSTAINABILITY – The metrics tracking is a still a work in progress and will get sent 
out to the group as soon as it gets set up.   

MARKETING – There was no new update at this time.   

SAFETY CONCERNS FROM QUADRANTS – There were no new concerns at this 
time.   

ANNUAL REPORT TO GOVERNING BODY – With the current conditions, the City 
Manager is trying to keep additional people out of the public meetings.  Cameron 
suggested the group draft a letter to present to the Governing Body.  Darrell Pulliam will 
draft a letter and then circulate it among the group to send to the Governing Body.   

UPDATE OF TOP 5 PRIORITY LIST – At this time the list still stands as follows:   

-N. Broadway Business  
-Lincoln Park Complex 
-4th Street – Rouse to Water and N. Broadway 14th – 23rd Street  
-S. Broadway Corridor 
 
This item will be discussed at the next meeting.   
 
2021 TENTATIVELY SCHEDULED MEETINGS – After a brief review, Fletcher moved, 
seconded by Cecora to approve the schedule as submitted.   
 
OTHER BUSINESS – It was decided to wait until the January meeting to appoint a 
Chairperson and Vice Chairperson.   
 
There was one new application submitted to set the Board.  Cameron recognized 
Richard Horton and thanked him for his service to the Board. 
 
ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Robb moved, seconded by 
Fletcher to adjourn the meeting at 12:30 p.m.  The next tentatively scheduled meeting 
has been set for January 5, 2021. 
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  ______________________________________  
                                                      Darrell Pulliam, Vice – Chairperson                                                                    

ATTEST: 
 
 
________________________________ 
Andrea Holtzman, Secretary 


